
                                         FEBRUARY 2025 
 

Public Works Monthly Update 
 
  

The crews have had to change gears this past month. With favorable 
temperatures, things have started to pick up for everyone. More people are 

getting outside to start early Spring clean up. We are ready for it!  
  

Street Department 
 

The Street Crew was able to get out and get up a few piles of brush and 
leaves. They also went around trimming low hanging limbs. The guys fixed 

some potholes and driveways from washouts. Marvin/Josh worked on 
WWTP road. The crew got together and serviced all of the mowers in 

preparation for the upcoming grass season. 
 

                                           Water/Sewer Department 
 

The Water Crew had its share of work during the warmer temps. They were 
able to get the water line on B St installed and service lines connected. 
They also installed some drain pipes to help carry some excess water 

away. This phase of the B St project is just about finished up and we are 
eagerly waiting on the next phase to start.  

 
                                            Maintenance Department 
 

The guys in the shop have been busy with several Police cars. Several 
needed oil/filter and tire changes. We had to deal with busted hydraulic 

lines on several pieces of equipment. Thankfully, we were able to get the 
hoses replaced in a timely fashion. Ray is having to pull out a new motor 

and replace it due to default.                                         
                                                                               

Other Updates  
 

          The WasteWater Plant is running sufficiently and things are looking 
good there.  
Chris has been keeping up on the wellhouses and surrounding buildings 
around town 
  



                                                                               
THANKS TO ALL OF THE GUYS FOR ALL OF THEIR HARD WORK!!! YOU 

ALL ARE APPRECIATED! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


